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July 26, 2017 
 

ECSL President Rod White with Rick Pal, the 

Breakfast meeting speaker.  Rick Pal talked 

about his trek in the Himalayas April 29th of 

this year. He shared his journey, motivations, 

challenges and lessons learned. 

 
He created “Pal - Make a Difference” endowment in 

2006 at The University of Texas at Austin awarding 

annual scholarship to students making a difference 

within their communities and “Friends of India Stud-

ies” endowment in 2015 at The University of Houston.   





Jonathan Um was 
recognized for his 
community  
service. 



Texas Miss 
Amazing  
provides  
opportunities  
for girls and 
women with dis-
abilities to build  
confidence  
and self-
esteem in a sup-
portive  
environment. 


